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The MTA Police are investigating a report that a 45-year-old male left a westbound Metro-

North train at approximately 11:27 a.m. as the train was traveling between Westport and East 

Norwalk. The individual was pronounced deceased.  

 

Metro-North service is suspended between South Norwalk and Southport.  

 

The train, carrying 150 passengers, was the scheduled 10:38 a.m. departure from New Haven, 

due into Grand Central at 12:50 p.m. As of 12:45 p.m., those customers have been transferred 

to another train. 

 

Update: 2:11 p.m.:  

Metro-North service will resume on the New Haven Line at Green's Farms, Westport and East 

Norwalk beginning with the 1:18 PM train departing New Haven and the 1:03 PM train 

departing Grand Central Terminal. 
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